
Owner Notification for Subaru Recall Campaign: WTN-74 Impreza Rearview Camera Image 

 

To: SDC EST CEN WST 

From: Subaru of America, Inc. 

Department: Parts & Service 

Date: 2017-03-28 14:07 ET 

Category:  

Parts/Service 

When scheduling and servicing vehicles under this WTN-74 Impreza Rearview Camera Image recall, 

please realize that it is highly likely that these same vehicles are also subject to the WTP-75 Impreza 

Rough Idle, No-start, Stalling recall. 

 

Please allow time for both service procedures and set service appointments accordingly. 

 

Of course, it should be standard procedure to check Subaru.net for open recall and service campaigns 

for every service vehicle, but with these brand new customers, it is even more critical that they not be 

inconvenienced twice. 

 

We appreciate your support and cooperation. 


